
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10/07/21 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Warm Weather Warning  

 

As you may be aware, a period of warm weather is expected over the next few days. In 

view of this, learners will not be expected to wear blazers from Monday 10th July to 
Friday 15th July.  

 

In addition to the above, it may be advantageous for learners to apply high factor sun cream 

before attending the academy and bring a small quanity to reapply during social times. We 

also recommend that learners bring a water bottle with them, which they will be able to 

replenish during the day.  

 

In preparation for such periods of warm weather, the academy has installed more water 

coolers in recent weeks, which will enable learners to replenish their water bottles with 

cool and fresh water during break and lunch times. Please encourage your child to do this 

during their social times. As well as the aforementioned measures, some classrooms will 

also be re-located in the afternoon to cooler classrooms when necessary. In addition to this, 

the hall will be available as a shady and cool area for learners to go to if they are overly hot 

during break and lunchtime.  

 

Public Health advice is that young people should wear light colour clothing, therefore a 

short sleeve white shirt is ideal for school. Sports day will be modified due to the weather. 

The afternoon events and the plans for the whole school to join on the field will be 

postponed to a morning session, sometime the following week. Further communication will 

be sent out regarding this. Learners taking part in sports day on Tuesday can come in their 

PE kit. All other learners should come in their normal uniform with the adaptations 

mentioned above.  

 

As we are all aware, the British weather is notoriously difficult to predict both in the short 

and long term, therefore, we will update you with any subsequent adjustments to uniform, 

should the warm weather peak again in the near future.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your valuable time and continued 

support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr S Dhami 

Principal  


